
 

Information about our MBC Kids outdoor in-person program: 

• Starts Sunday, September 20 

• 10:15am service only, during the sermon 

• For preschool-6th graders. Preschoolers and Kindergarteners are welcome but must attend with a 

parent, older sibling, or pre-approved teen from MBC. This pre-approved teen would be their buddy 

for the program, someone who is allowed to hold their hand, assist in the bathroom if needed, and not 

have to socially distance from your child. Please contact Rachel or Lenore by Friday, prior to each 

Sunday, if you require a teen buddy for your child.* 

• Registration: Maximum of 15 kids. Please pre-register: https://millingtonbaptist.org/regather/  

o Pre-registration: when you register for the Sunday service, register your child and write in the 

memo: “will attend kids program”.  

o Check-in: Upon arrival, check in your kids where the adults also check in.  

o Walk-ins: Walk-ins are welcome depending on the number of children pre-registered. 

• Pick up: the same adult who checks in the kids must be the one to pick up. Pick up at the porch or the 

lawn between the Ed building and the main building. 

o Note: if it’s a small group, leaders may walk kids back to the tent for parents’ convenience. 

• Kids will be dismissed after worship at the start of the announcements and will be at the kids program 

for the rest of the worship service. 

o Location: we will walk the kids over to the porch at the front of the main sanctuary building. We 

may also use the lawn between the Ed building and the main building. 

• Masks: Leaders will be wearing masks, and kids must come wearing a mask (and parents who come 

with preschoolers or K must wear a mask too). We will offer them a break from their masks when they 

are socially distanced during the lesson. Kids will sit or stand in a hula hoop for the duration of the 

program. Hula hoops will be spaced out approximately 6ft apart. *When all kids are wearing masks, 

kids may be closer than 6 ft. 

• Bathroom policy: Please encourage your kids to take a bathroom break before coming to our kids 

programs as needed. If a child needs to use the bathroom, they will be escorted to the YFMB with a 

leader and another child (we never allow a leader to be alone with a child). If a preschooler or 

Kindergartener has to use the bathroom, the parent will take them or a leader will go with a sibling or 

pre-approved teenager. Our leaders will not be assisting kids in the bathroom. 

• Note: We will not be able to provide water or snacks for the kids. Thank you for understanding. 

*Contact Rachel Rickershauser (rachel@millingtonbaptist.org) or Lenore Tosi (ltosi@millingtonbaptist.org)  

with any questions. 
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